
Mario and his team completed two large projects for us – our Memory Care wing and our resident’s 
café.  Both projects were professionally managed and there was much consideration given that we have 
a geriatric population.  Mario was attentive to our suggestions and our needs and was available to meet 
with us frequently to review the project step by step and review any changes that needed to be made.  I 
highly recommend Paniccia Construction Corporation.   
  
All the best, 
  
Vicki M. Gyba, LNHA   
Executive Director  
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